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4. (21-004RC) Recommendation to 
receive and file a report on the draft 
work plan for the Long Beach 
Independent Redistricting 
Commission.

Dave Shukla dave.shukla
@gmail.com

This work plan is quite ambitious, but manageable.

Front-loading much of the mapping and technical and legal training for 
Commissioners this month is obviously a good first step.

Developing a robust plan for outreach and public participation is a good 
next step.

Looking forward to the Maptitude Online Redistricting Software public 
training by March 2021.

Would like to recommend a minimum of two (2) meetings in each existing 
council district - at least 18 meetings total - from March through September.

Need a focus study-session on best practices for fairly creating an entirely 
new district.

Also would like to see more public information on community of interest 
testimony.

The final map creation looks really back-loaded at the end of the year
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